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RELEASE DATE: N/A
SUBJECT: Printing Changes From 5.1

1. In the Windows environment, you can no longer print directly to the queue on a 
network.  You must use the appropriate CAPTURE or Spool command for your network.  
2. The keystrokes for selecting a printer and Print Preview have changed.  
3. There is also a new option under File|Preferences|Print called Fast Graphics 
Printing with a Windows driver.  With this option checked, it allows WordPerfect to 
control part of the print job.  WordPerfect will send the graphics in sections called bands. 
It will also do the calculations for the graphics at the beginning of the job, which will 
increase the speed of printing graphics.
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